From: THERESE GROTOWSKI (Northern NSW LHD)

Sent: Thursday, 30 June 2022 10:07 AM
To: Floods Committee
Subject: CM: RE: Select Committee on the Response to Major Flooding across New South Wales in 2022 -

Post-hearing responses - 31 May 2022

Dear Mr Ratchford,

There is an error in my opening statement, second sentence. It should read “charged with training and governance”
rather than “government”.

In my response to the Hon Scott Barrett’s Question on page 22, The specific Medicare Item number is 288 and |
should have stated that there was previously a 50% loading on that item number above face to face reviews. [this
was my error].

Otherwise this is an accurate report of my evidence.

Warm Regards

Therese Grotowski





